
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ref: VILSTEX/NSE/RESPONSE/FY2024/73                Date: 30.01.2024 
 

To, 
The Senior General Manager 
BSE Limited 
Listing Compliances, Floor 25, P. J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Scrip Code - 509055 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 

Sub: Reply To Clarification Sought By the  BSE Ltd On Significant Movement In Price 
 

 
With reference to the “Clarification Sought by BSE Limited on January 29, 2024 on significant 
movement in price of our scrip on the exchange”, we would like to inform you that the Company is 
prompt in making all disclosures within the stipulated time as required under Regulation 30 and other 
applicable regulations of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations 2015 as amended from time to time to the Stock 
Exchanges. 
 
We further submit that the company has not withheld any information or events, which would have 
an impact on the price behaviour in the Scrip of the Company. Therefore, we feel the movement in 
the share price of the Company is purely market driven. 
 
Please take this on your record and oblige. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
For VISAKA INDUSTRIES LIMITED 
 
 
 
Ramakanth Kunapuli 
Assistant Vice President & 
Company Secretary 
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